
 

 

Colorado Family Church Memorial and WonJeon for Steve Tamayo [Updated Info] 
 
Michael Hentrich 
April 16, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We'd like to let you all know that the public memorial and Won Jeon ceremony for Steve Tamayo will 

take place tomorrow, Saturday, April 17 at 12PM. It will be at the Won Jeon site, the Foothills Gardens of 

Memory -- 14241 N 107th St, Longmont, CO 80504. It is about 40 minutes drive from Denver. 

 

Considering the weather, please bring boots and warm clothes. The ceremony itself will be simple, and 

we will give more opportunity for additional sharing and testimonies at the reception afterwards. 

 

Because of the weather, the reception will be moved to the Colorado Family Church. It will begin 

approximately 1 hour after the memorial finishes. We hope to see you there as we pay our final respects 

to Steve. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 


